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From: Barb Brown
To: licensing
Subject: Alcohol License Request for Kwik Trip
Date: Monday, December 14, 2020 6:25:51 PM

Hello Committee Members,

I want to register my opposition to giving Kwik Trip (currently Stop n Go at corner of Second
St and Winnebago St) an alcohol license...#7 on agenda.

Kwik Trip (Packers and Third St) is my go to gas station. It's fine. It's close and it gets the job
done. That said, I am tired of seeing them on every street corner. An exaggeration of course,
but they sure seem to be getting rid of the competition. I hate seeing that. Even more I hate
seeing the neighborhood post office that was at 
Stop n Go disappear.  It was within walking distance for so many! We depended on it. Now I
have to get in my car and drive to a post office and wait in a long line.

Perhaps Kwik Trip's refusal to listen to the needs of the neighborhood should have
consequences. Deny them a license to sell alcohol at that location.  We have an over
abundance of alcohol available around here.

I have decided to now drive further to get my gas from a small business owner like Wayne's
Mobil or Schwenns Service. I also  have to drive to a post office. It's bad business in terms of
the environment. 

PLEASE DENY ALCOHOL LICENSE TO the new Kwik Trip.

Thank you,
Barbara Brown
2038 E Dayton St, Madison, WI 53704
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